

[View results](#)

Respondent

154

Becky Handley

05:40

Time to complete

1. Please select your UC Committee *

- ☐ Awards Special Committee
- ☐ Budget and Finance
- ☐ Communication
- ☐ Information Technology
- ☐ Institutional Advancement
- ☒ Physical Environment
- ☐ Campus Wellness
- ☐ Student Engagement and Success
- ☐ Talent Development and Human Resources
- ☐ ad hoc Social Engagement

2. Did the Committee meet this month? If you met, select Yes and complete the rest of the survey. Provide minutes in question 7. You do not need to upload documents unless they are supporting materials for this month's meeting.

If you did not meet, select No, give reason for the cancellation in question 7 and submit the survey. You do not need to complete the rest of the survey or upload any documents. Thank you for logging this month's meeting status. *

☒ Yes

☐ No

3. Date of Meeting

9/19/2024



4. Committee Members in Attendance or Absent With Notice

Stephen Myers
Marilia Antunez – Chair
Lisa Sabol – Vice Chair
Becky Handley - Secretary
Eric Brisker
Malik Elbuluk
Craig Menzemer
Melissa Olson
Kylie Cameron
Olivia Laner
Aimee Trunko

5. Committee Members Absent Without Notice

Prat Madishetty Naidu

6. Based on your goals for the year, outline what decision were made or action items discussed during this month's meeting that moved goal(s) forward

Review space requests

7. Provide Meeting Minutes/Monthly Report or reason for meeting cancellation here (do not attach minutes as a document in #8 below).

New Business

- Marilia welcomed our new PEC members: Prathiksha (GSG); Aimee (GSG); Kylie (USG) and Olivia (USG).
- Space Request 12000-480: (Change the function/use of room 83 from Research Lab to Class lab.) Craig explained that this request is just a change of space from a research lab to a class lab. Melissa made a motion to approve, seconded by Marilia, Steve abstained, all approved.
- Space Request 1200-483: (Reallocate and renovate the requested space to Athletic Administration: Rifle team.) – Steve explained that this space in Shrank Hall was unofficially being used for some time by the current rifle team. This request makes this space officially to be used by the rifle team and be responsible for any physical changes. Lisa made a motion to accept the space request, seconded by Melissa, Steve abstained, all approved.
- Space Request 1200-485: (Change allocation from Chemical, Biomolecular and Corrosion Engineering class lab to Biomedical Engineering Research lab.) Craig explained that the Corrosion group gave up room 471 in Olson as this program is shrinking within the college and space is no longer needed for them. Lisa made a motion to accept this request, seconded by Becky, Steve abstained, all approved.

Old Business

- Elections—Lisa nominated herself as continuing to serve as Vice Chair. No one else submitted a nomination. All approved Lisa's nomination.
- Goals—Committee goals were reviewed. As part of the invite stakeholder piece of the goals, Steve will invite Jim, Eric Green from Safety, Chief Gilbert, and Dave Musser to set up a field trip to the plant. Lisa made a motion, seconded by Max to accept the goals as drafted. Marilia will submit them to the University Council.

General Updates from Stephen Myers

- Sometime this fall there is going to be another electrical outage which will affect the following buildings: ONAT, Central Howard Community School, Polsky, National NPIC, Olsen, PFOC, Performing Arts Hall, Gazetta, PAK, N parking deck, Simmons, Honors and Lincoln. Shutdown will be from 7am-7pm and some of these buildings will have a shorter outage than others. Trying to find a weekend that will work but it's going to be after we switch over to cooling and before it gets so cold that we need to be worried about the buildings freezing.
- Center Precision manufacturing ribbon cutting is tomorrow.
- EJ Thomas—the concrete work is done. However, the parking concession is still doing some work.
- Bierce Library sensory project is about 95% complete, but there was some additional work added at the last minute.
- Simmons Hall, the admissions visitor center and the missions area (rooms 101 and 109) are getting a refresh of new furniture and painting by PFOC.
- Glenville Hall (478 Orchard St.) The lease was signed and the fraternity has moved in. Still finalizing the purchase and sale agreement with that fraternity and hope to be under contract as soon as the paperwork and state bureaucracy is completed.
- Buchtel Commons hard scape project—Board of Trustee's gave preauthorization to award the contract. The bid is going out this fall.
- 12th Floor Lab at Goodyear—some movement working through the project.
- Knight Center Creative Engagement--Meeting with our architects and construction managers this morning as we look to re envision that project.
- Elevator Modernization Project—Lee Hall, Buckingham, PFOC is still moving along. Polsky's elevator work is out to bid right now. Some additional work is needed as found out that the air conditioning equipment for the elevators is not working properly.
- Infosition Stadium scoreboard--still need to get the contractor in there to finish out with the metal trim around the scoreboard, but it is up and running,
- Robertson hot water heating issue is out to rebid this week.
- South elevator—Flooding caused by debris build up in basin which was never connected to the sewer line.
- Walking bridge to North parking deck—Steve reported the issue of excessive heat even in summ

8. If you have a document that provides supporting materials for this month's work, upload here. This attachment should not be the monthly minutes (minutes should be submitted in #7 above).
(Non-anonymous question)

9. Are there any new topic submissions or other information/feedback you would like to share from the committee?